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Comments: As an serious off-road vehicle enthusiast, I'm very concerned about the direction the Forest Service

is taking concerning Travel Management. My wife Sherry and I enjoy back-country exploring and camping in our

modified Jeep Cherokee, and see some roads others see as "impassable" as challenging! That's why we hope

you'll keep things unchanged (Alt. 1). There's another reason to not change it. The funds saved by not putting up

barricades, gates, and signs could certainly be used to put more Rangers in the field, to help patrol against those

irresponsible people who are the cause of most of the Forest's problems (vandalism, littering, irresponsible off-

road use). Let's see less restrictions for the responsible users, and more enforcement against those who aren't.
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